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Greetings 

BFC Council Newsletter 

SAVE THE DATES!! - Start Smart: Level 3 Blessing Workshop 

55th Day of All True Things Family Festival 

Greetings BFC Families! 

Remember, this coming Sunday we will have a Family Service at 5PM. There will be no regular 

Sunday Service at 10AM, please spread the news! We will have a POTLUCK DINNER so 

please bring a side dish and/or dessert! The BFC staff will provide the main dish, utensils, and 

drinks. Again, this is the last reminder for families to let us know if there are any college 

graduates so we can make a celebratory announcement! 

We will have a pledge service for the Day of All True Things on Friday May, 26th at 7:30AM. 

Please prepare your special offerings! 

On June 4th, we will have a Sunday School Yard Sale after service. Please bring any items 

you would like to donate that are in good condition! 

Are you still looking for opportunities to participate in for the summer? Please read the 

previously sent email regarding all the possible SUMMER 2017 YOUTH WORKSHOPS! 

In addition, Headquarters also has some exciting internship opportunities for college students 

and/or recent graduates - stay tuned! 

BFC Council Newsletter

Here is the BFC Council Newsletter for May! 
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SAVE THE DATES!! 

 

Start Smart: Level 3 Blessing Workshop 

June 23-25 • UTS at Barrytown NY 

This program will begin with registration at 5:00 pm on Friday, June 23 at the Unification 

Theological Seminary in Barrytown, NY.  The program will finish at 4:00 pm on Sunday, June 

25.  

 EARLY BIRD PRICE: The workshop fee is $150 per participant for those who register by 

Monday, June 12th. 

 For those who register after June 12th, the fee will be $160. 

 

Please click here to register online. 
 

 

 

 

55th Day of All True Things 

Family Festival 

Sunday, May 28th | Belvedere Estate 

 

Mark your calendars for Family Festival in celebration of the 55th Day of All Things on Sunday, 

May 28th! We will start Sunday Service from 10:30AM at Belvedere Estate. 

Interested in volunteering, performing, or becoming a vendor at the event? 

Click here to register! 

 


